NORTH CAROLINA LIBRARIES

|
TAR HEEL LIBRARIANS [

Arnold BORDEN resigned as General College Librarian at the University of North |
Carolina Library as of October 31 in order to accept a position at the University of |
Texas Library in Austin.

Jean ELLIS (UNC *42) became head of circulation at the Greensboro Public Library |
on January 15, 1957. Miss Ellis was librarian of the Leesburg (Florida) Public Library:

Dr. Andrew H. HORN has resigned as University Librarian at the University of
North Carolina effective June 30. At that time he will become Librarian at Occidental |
College near Los Angeles.

Sarah B. McALLISTER has been appointed to the position of Bookmobile Li-
brarian with the May Memorial Library of Alamance County beginning March 1st. Miss |
McAllister will receive her Master’s Degree in Library Science in June.

Betty Will McREYNOLDS, former head of adult services, Greensboro Publi€ [
Library, was married to Rcbert Mocse on April 6. They will live in Columbia, S. C. [
Mrs. Dorothy MOORE became librarian of the Halifax County Library cn March

1, 1957, :

Mrs. Katherine Bradley MOUZON is on special appointment as a cataloger to the |
Serials Department, Duke University Library as of September, 1956. She is devoting
her time to the cataloging of British Commonwealth materials. Mrs. Mouzon worked in |
the reference, cataloging, and periodicals departments at the UNC Library from 1947 |
to 1953.

|
Evelyn Day MULLEN became a Library Extension Specialist with the Services t@
Libraries Branch of the U. S. Office of Education on February 25. North Carolina 15
included in the list of states assigned to Miss Mullen.

Mary NORWOOD has been assistant librarian of the Greensboro Public Library |
since March 1, 1957. !

Mrs. Carolyn Smith TYLER (Emory '45) joined the Duke University Library Serials |
Department as a cataloger in October. She was Librarian-Reviser in the Emory Univer- ’
sity Division of Librarianship from 1945 to 1956.

Mrs. Bessie VESTAL has been assistant librarian of the High Point Public Library I
since December 1, 1956. Mrs. Vestal was formerly with the Greensboro Public Library- |




